
 

NORTHEAST NEIGHBORS AND FRIENDS 

BOARD MEETING 

March 17, 2021 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 10:30 a.m. on a Zoom meeting on March 17, 2021.  In 

attendance were Kevin Marken, Linda Westergaard, Paul Sadler, and Marge Ramsey.   

 

It was unanimously agreed that we need to continue with meetings.   

 

It was decided that we should have a Zoom meeting on April 5th at 5:30 p.m. with Shane 

McQuillan who is the Urban Forestry Project Manager | Public Works Department in charge of 

the Tiny Trees Project. 

 

Our next meeting will be on May 3rd. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:57 a.m. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Marge Ramsey, Secretary 


